TITLE

Registration M #;: 5



ILHIR B

A WF B Ll AR AD T /Y
i B R A

FRBIMN—BESEERM2(LH
WA B T E/NB (T2 TEN
@uximﬂm1wg% >R e (B
SEZRL)EEAEEE20165F7H
HNS5RNSTENARTSN B
WA L e AL T a9 [ IE A
[z ZHRBATEI UL B i H
BENEIF R AR A BT E
WENNLHECMET - BEER
ST T2016F 12 A A SN MEER
RENMTHEFTNENSRRKINE
N UEEREXEH BS5ZA2
MEAZENHFID > FiTehaes
ERMERFETRKZRZ  ANATKE
MENLRREHRNOENT R HRIT
BAEH ST BUEM A AT 1T
ﬂg% VAHAGEC £ 3 b A& 1) BT 58
BMEITIRA FEIR o

*ﬁiﬂ‘(iﬂﬂﬂ%@@&%&%(i
il AR (184T) R BB )
B2ENSEFHDE X TRUEKR
FTERMEIE R Z LR ITIC AT R
AR AR - YRR LRt all 1 (IE1T) %%
IR Z) » BATH t —LEAE LBl AN
S BI)H H H BROR M R R VR — 2
MR RIS c BAVTR—ESHXH
B AR & 1E - LA IR R fiRR(L i
W E B S5F KBUTEBITEE AR

2 B B AR W B 5] -
KRR T

BT LB il A (BAT) £ BI B 2D
N BATS I BN BIEREE
BEXUSUEMENNZIARE - AR
EXANLREEETHR Ak
BANENFR -HMNhedaE5%
BHENMEXBIFHBITEZSE O
J‘ﬁﬂmEﬁ(ii@ﬂﬁﬂﬁuw/ﬂ@iﬁ(ﬁ@
FOEED » BAItL S EE LR ERE
ITEVHITAREIN

A AGER
TITLE REGISTRATION

Recent Development

Stakeholders Consultation on the Conversion,
Rectification and Indemnity Arrangements under
the LTO

During the year, we have been working closely with the Law
Society Working Party on LTO (LSWP) and the Land Titles
Ordinance Steering Committee (LTOSC). In July 2016, a
meeting was held with the LSWP to discuss the revised
proposal of rectification and indemnity arrangements, the
various conversion options for existing land and the issues
over handling indeterminate ownership registers under the
Two-Stage Conversion Mechanism. A meeting of the
LTOSC was held in December 2016 to brief members on the
comments received on the latest proposals and to discuss
the issues concerned. The membership of the LTOSC is at
Annex Il (d). We will continue to liaise closely with
stakeholders to refine our proposals and explore the
feasibility and scope of implementing title registration on new
land first in the light of the views gathered in order to forge
consensus on the necessary amendments to the LTO.

Review of LTO and Preparation of LT(A)B

Preparation of the LT(A)B is in progress taking into account
the changes to the proposed conversion, rectification and
indemnity arrangements brought about by ongoing
discussions with stakeholders. Some other technical issues
in the LTO have been identified for further review and study.
We have also been working with relevant Government
departments to address and resolve interface issues
between the LTO and the legislation under their purview.

Future Plan

In addition to the preparatory work for the drafting of the
LT(A)B, we will conduct a study of the latest developments
regarding title registration legislations and the good practices
of several overseas common law jurisdictions in order to
enhance our proposals. We will also continue to work
closely with stakeholders and relevant Government
departments to address their concern on the proposed
amendments to the LTO. A public engagement exercise will
be launched on the proposed amendments in due course.
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